
 

 

Ko te Tamaiti te Pūtake o te Kaupapa 

The Child – the Heart of the Matter 

Board Assurance with Regulatory and Legislative 
Requirements Report 2022 to 2025  

 

School Name: Cambridge High School 

Profile Number: 142 

As of March 2022, the Cambridge High School Board of Trustees has attested to the following regulatory 

and legislative requirements: 

Board Administration 
Yes 

 

Curriculum 
Yes 

 

Management of Health, Safety and Welfare 
Yes 

 

Personnel Management 
Yes 

 

Finance 
Yes 

 

Assets 
Yes 

 

Actions for Compliance  

The board has identified the following area of non-compliance during the board assurance process:  

• be assured that the policy regarding physical restraint rules is understood and associated processes 
are fully implemented by staff 
[Clauses 4 & 6 – 10 Education (Physical Restraint) Rules 2017]. 

The board has since taken steps to address the areas of non-compliance identified. 
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Further Information 

For further information please contact Cambridge High School Board of Trustees. 

The next Board of Trustees assurance that it is meeting regulatory and legislative requirements will be 

reported, along with the Te Ara Huarau | School Evaluation Report, within three years. 

Information on ERO’s role and process in this review can be found on the Education Review Office website. 

 

Phil Cowie 

Director Review and Improvement Services (Central) 

Central Region | Te Tai Pūtahi Nui 

25 July 2022   

About the School  

The Education Counts website provides further information about the school’s student population, student 

engagement and student achievement. educationcounts.govt.nz/home 

https://www.educationcounts.govt.nz/home

